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Dear client, 
 
 
Within the framework of the management of the coronavirus COVID-19, 

the Belgian government explicitly stated in its Ministerial Decree dated 

from  November 1st 2020 that companies within the insurance sector were 

necessary to protect the vital needs of the Nation and the needs of the 

population.  

This is the reason why we are authorised to maintain our activity as long 

as we comply with the established rules, i.e. favouring teleworking, 

respecting barrier gestures and limiting access to our offices with the 

provision of hydroalcoholic gel and masks. 

 

 
  

 
 
 

 
We have also appointed a contact person to whom you can report any 

contamination by the COVID-19 coronavirus in order to facilitate contact 
tracing. Should this be the case, please do not hesitate to inform our COO, 
Annette Senn, by e-mail annette.senn@eeckman.eu or by telephone on 
+32 2 539 00 80. She will take the necessary internal measures.  
 
Thank you in advance for this gesture of solidarity, 
 

 
Take care of yourself and your loved ones. 
 
 
 
The Eeckman Art & Insurance team 
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